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September 2020 

 
 

Wilson PTA 
 

In an effort to grow our PTA membership roster and family 

support, we are hoping you will consider joining Wilson PTA for 

the 2020- 2021 school year. Your membership fee of just $5.00 

allows the PTA to better serve the Wilson students and 

community, by providing students more activities, support, 

supplies, as well as the ability to host various fun family events. 

Joining and participating in the PTA is a great way to meet 

other parents and teachers as well as to work on fun and 

meaningful projects that bring us together as a community. 

 

The Wilson PTA is always supportive of students, teachers, and 

families, but in this historic year it’s a great way to actively 

show our support to those who are on the front lines of 

teaching and taking care of the students’ needs. 

Note: A new membership form and fee is due each school year. 

   

 This year we made it easy and 

everyone can join online! 

     https://ettawilsonpta.memberhub.store/ 

As a reminder, anyone who wishes to contribute or volunteer to support the 

PTA may submit a membership, you do not need to have a student at Wilson. 

Grandparent’s, Caregivers, and Neighbors welcome! Additionally, you do not 

need to be a PTA member to attend meetings, volunteer, donate or attend 

PTA events. 

Thank you for your support! 
 

 

Upcoming Events 

September 1-2 

Curriculum Pick Up  

September 3 

Virtual Meet and Greet the 

Teacher 

September 8 

First Day of School  

  September 10 

PTA Meeting – 6:00-7:00 p.m. 

via Zoom 

  September 30 

Academic Information Night 

- 6:00-7:00 p.m. via Zoom 

 

Important 

Announcement 

WILSON PTA FACEBOOK 

Please like and follow us on 

Facebook for all up to date 

information! 

@wilsonelementarypta 

 

https://ettawilsonpta.memberhub.store/
https://www.facebook.com/wilsonelementarypta
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  Meet Our Board 

President – Ashley Gallaher 

Vice President 1 – Dominika Catanzariti 

Vice President 2 – Laura Rohrbaugh 

Treasurer – Monika Goff 

Secretary – Katharine Woodhouse- Beyer 

 

More Important News 

 

We recognize that some may face financial hardships during 

these difficult times but the only requirement financially is your $5 

Membership fee. Wilson PTA wants you to still be involved in the 

school community even if you cannot contribute financially past 

the $5 at this time. There is no wrong or right way to be involved – 

anything you can give, whether it’s time or money, will support 

your child’s potential. We invite you to join the PTA for your child 

because increasing our membership, even by one, makes it 

possible to provide important educational resources, speak up 

on important issues and create a stronger school community. 

 

PTA websites for great parent/student resources: 

https://delawarepta.org/ – state level PTA 

https://www.pta.org/ - national level PTA 

 

Wilson PTA Contact Information 

EMAIL - ettajwilsonpta@gmail.com 

WEB – www.wilsones.org (click on PARENTS tab -> click on PTA in 

the drop menu) 

FACEBOOK - https://www.facebook.com/wilsonelementarypta 

contact via messenger 

 

 

  Upcoming Fundraisers 

Please help support our 

school by participating in 

fundraisers we will be 

planning for the upcoming 

months. More information to 

follow. 

  

➔ YEARBOOK 

2020/2021 
 

Due to the school starting 

with online learning PTA 

will have reduced ability 

to take photos and 

document school 

activities. If you would like 

pictures from your child’s 

experience with remote 

learning and any school 

events that will be taking 

place online to be 

included in the yearbook, 

please take pictures and 

send them to 
ettajwilsonyearbook@gmail.com 

 

 

https://delawarepta.org/
https://www.pta.org/
about:blank
about:blank
https://www.facebook.com/wilsonelementarypta
mailto:ettajwilsonyearbook@gmail.com

